Public Invited to Turkish Bees and Greek
Flowers Presentation on Wednesday

09.24.2013

Lauren Blatzheim and Victor H. Gonzalez will present a talk on Turkish bees and Greek
flowers on Wednesday, September 25, at Southwestern Oklahoma State University in

Weatherford.
The 4 p.m. talk in Room 212 of the Old Science Building is free and open to the public.

Blatzheim and Gonzalez will share experiences on summer research. Gonzalez, who
is assistant professor in the SWOSU Department of Biological Sciences, recently made
the news with the discovery of a new bee.

Refreshments will be provided at 3:45 pm.



